
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 13, 2012 
Time:  12:30 P. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Stolen Nut Cracker 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is requesting citizens help in locating a six foot nut cracker that was taken from the 
Arts for Kids Building, 1313 Elmwood Ave between December 16 and December 19, 2011.   
 
A photo of the Nut Cracker is attached to this e-mail.  The Nut Cracker is six feet tall, weighs between 90-125 lbs. 
and was 1 of 50 Nut Crackers being displayed throughout the City of Oshkosh by the Paine Art Center. 
 
If someone has information about the theft, they are encouraged to contact the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 
236-5700 and ask to speak to any Officer. 
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County 
Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 274637 or go to 
www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to 
a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
 
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743 
  

#### 


